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Cindy has been with TCBDD for 20 years, working as Human Resource Director. When Cindy started, she 
originally saw it as a good job within her field, happy to be helping out anyway she could. As time wore 
on, she realized working with TCBDD is so much more than a job and that the mission of the organization 
was so embracing that she couldn’t dream of working anywhere else. 

As Human Resource Director, Cindy has done so much more than just hiring. She has looked out for the 
organization and employees and as always been impressed with how smart and caring the people she’s 
worked for and worked with are. 

In looking back at her time with TCBDD, Cindy will always cherish those that “warm your heart when you 
least expect it.”

We will miss Cindy’s kindness, helping hand and caring demeanor. Cindy has brought so much to our 
community that will be greatly missed. We know she will stay productive even after she retires, and 
already has plans for helping out at local food banks so she can continue to provide for others. 

From here, we wish Cindy all the best as she begins exploring with her husband, Bill, and son and 
daughter-in-law. Of course, we wouldn’t dream of tearing her away from her grandchildren Adeline, 
Margaret and William. 

Safe travels, Cindy – and Thank You!

 Cindy 
Human Resource Director

Congratulations on your retirement! 

20 Years at TCBDD


